"Early Bird Gets The Worm"

Dear Parents,

All of our teachers and staff here at Chesterbrook Academy have been so pleased
to watch the amazing progress of our wonderful students. It has been a real joy to
watch every child at our school succeed as an individual, building confidence and
academic skills along the way. The fun and leaming they’re enjoying right now is
preparing them for what comes next.

MNow is the time to plan for next year. Our Links to Learning™ curriculum is
designed for smooth transitions as children develop. It is important to continue your
child’s educational momentum by enrolling today for the 2016/2017 school year.
That way, your child will be assured of a spot at Chesterbrook Academy — and
continue his or her successful progress uninterrupted. For your convenience, we
have attached the necessary enroliment forms. Qur in-house registration period will
run from...

February 8th - 22nd

Because we appreciate our current families and wish for you to continue your child’s
early education with us, we are offering a 50% discount on the 2016/2017
registration! This means you only pay $70. per child, to secure a space for the
upcoming school year. This registration will be good until June 30, 2017.

If you have a child who is VPK eligible for the 2016/2017 school year, please do not
delay applying on-line and turning in your child's voucher. The VPK program will fill
fastl Additional VPK registration information is located at the front desk.

FPlease inquire, if you have any questions about the upcoming school year

registration. @'@lg'm‘a

We look forward to another year of learning FUN! Links to Learnin

Nobel Learning Preschool Curriculum




